I was not aware that I was breaking any rules. I had opened up
a day care home for under four children on my first floor to
accommodate grandchildren and two infant siblings that could
not be enrolled in the daycare yet because of capacity.
My licensed childcare always maintained the correct amount
of children and staff. I have cared for children for 32 years.  I
do strive to provide quality care at my facility.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to explain.
 
Sincerely,     Catherine Cox
